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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 
 

October 24, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(Immediately following the Open Meeting on Friday, November 30, 2018) 

 

 

Re: Avista Corporation’s 2018 Integrated Resource Plans for Natural Gas,  

Docket UG-170940 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Commission will review Avista’s integrated resource plan for natural gas service at a 

recessed open public meeting. Avista representatives will present the Plan to the Commission 

and respond to questions from the Commissioners and the public at the recessed open meeting of 

the Commission to be held on Friday, November 30, 2018, following the regular Open 

Meeting. The meeting will be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard 

Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. An integrated 

resource plan (IRP or Plan) describes the energy supply and conservation designated to meet 

current and future energy demands at the lowest reasonable cost and risk to the utility and its 

ratepayers. 

 

A copy of the IRP is on file in the library at the Commission’s offices in Olympia, and on 

Avista’s website at https://www.myavista.com/about-us/our-company/integrated-resource-

planning. Requests for copies of the Plan should be directed to Avista. 

 

The Commission’s teleconference bridge line will be available for the recessed open meeting. 

The Commission prefers and recommends that interested persons participate in person and share 

ideas. However, if this imposes a hardship, interested persons may participate at the workshop 

via the Commission’s teleconference bridge at (360) 664-3846. The conference bridge, however, 

is limited to 22 access lines. 
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The IRP is a product of Avista filed under requirements in WAC 480-90-238. Questions for 

Avista can be directed to the Company by email at Tom.Pardee@avistacorp.com or by calling 

Tom Pardee at (509) 495-2159. Questions for Commission staff may be addressed to David 

Nightingale by email at dnightin@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1154. When inquiring 

about the subject of this Notice, please refer to Docket UG-170940. 

 

 

 

 

MARK JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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